
Special traffic arrangements for half
marathon

     Police will implement special traffic arrangements on January 4
(Saturday) and January 5 (Sunday) to facilitate the holding of Hong Kong-
Zhuhai-Macao Bridge (HZMB) (Hong Kong Section) Half Marathon 2024/25.
 
     The following traffic arrangements will be implemented on the section of
HZMB Hong Kong Link Road (HKLR) between the HZMB Hong Kong Port (HKP) and the
Hong Kong Special Administrative Region Boundary, until the roads are safe
for re-opening:
 
Phase I (From 4pm to about 11pm on January 4)
 
     The left and middle lanes of the above section of HZMB HKLR (Hong Kong
bound) will be closed, vehicles heading for Hong Kong must use the right lane
of the above road section.
 
Phase II (From about 11pm on January 4 to about 2pm on January 5)
 
     All traffic lanes of the above section of HZMB HKLR (Zhuhai and Macao
bound), the middle lane of the above section of HZMB HKLR (Hong Kong bound),
and the slip roads leading to/from San Shek Wan Turnaround Facility will be
closed.
 
     In connection with the road closure as mentioned above, the above
section of HZMB HKLR (original Hong Kong bound) will be converted into two-
way traffic, vehicles heading for Zhuhai and Macao will be diverted to use
the original Hong Kong bound road section.
 
Phase III (From about 2pm to about 4.30pm on January 5)
 
     The left and middle lanes of the above section of HZMB HKLR (Hong Kong
bound) will be closed, vehicles heading for Hong Kong must use the right lane
of the above road section.
 
     Outbound goods vehicles lanes at the HZMB HKP after the Goods Vehicles
Clearance Plaza will be closed from 9pm on January 4 to 3pm on January 5.
 
     Actual implementation of traffic arrangements will be made depending on
traffic and crowd conditions in the areas. Members of the public are advised
to exercise tolerance and patience and take heed of instructions of the
Police on site.
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